



Rotary Club of Georgetown Meeting of 1st July 2015 1st Meeting of the Rotary Year

We Missed You...This is What You Missed

- President Liz welcomed all to the first meeting of the Rotary year
- President Liz announced the passing Of Rtn Stanley's Mother and indicated that the funeral service will take place on 1st July at GMR& SC sports Club at 2 pm. The club extended condolences to the Ming's family
- President Liz indicated that the club was represented at the various installation ceremonies during the last week of June 2015. She also thanked club members for turning out in such large numbers at our installation ceremony on June 25 2015
- IPP Ronald was officially pinned by President Liz as the 56th IPP of the Club
- IPP Ronald presented Awards to PP Harry and Rtn Stephen for their dedication and support during the just concluded Rotary year
- Rotaract Club of Georgetown Celebrated 30 years as a Club on the 1st of July 2015. President Cindy who was present at the meeting also presented a plaque to IPP Ronald as a thank you token for the assistance given during the last Rotary year
- Rtn Raymond was officially recorded as a Rotarian of our club - he was transferred from his Trinidadian Club to RCGT with effect from 1st July, he will be formally pinned at the next induction Ceremony. Rtn Raymond also made a donation of \$100,000 towards the #Standforschool# project - project to send 100 girls back to school. The Club extended thanks to Rtn Raymond
- Our first vocational speaker was Rtn Renger who shared a very interesting story of his journey from Holland to Guyana via Suriname. He first started in road building working and living briefly in Brazil. He is currently running two successful Companies in Guyana - General Equipment Guyana limited and Farm Supplies Limited. He was presented with a mini wine bar as a token of appreciation
- Our tables are now labeled after cocktails and one will be served at our next business meeting